UNIVELRSITY OF NOTRE DAME

ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

NOTRE DAME, INDIANA

/
FRANK LEAHY
DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

June 29, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Head Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:-

Thanks ever so much for your recent
note. I'm very sorry that the Rubber Company
got mixed up in your address - please accept my
sincere apology. You may be assured that the
same mistake will not be made in the future.

Here's hoping our paths will cross
sometime soon. I should like very much to com-
pete against you again on the golf course. I
well remember the enjoyable round we had in
Austin, Texas.

Kind regards.
oincerely yours,

7 el

Frank Leahy



